

Principal Roger Punton

8th December 2016

Dear Parents.

I would like to invite you all to our Christmas Concert on Tuesday 13th December at 5pm. The evening will include bands from KS3 and the GCSE groups in Years 10 and 11 will be performing a range of different styles of music within smaller groups and as soloists. There will also be a Drama performance from KS3 students.

Everyone has been working very hard in class in preparing their pieces and after dress rehearsals earlier in the day they will all stay on after school at 3.30pm on the 13th December. This will enable them all to have some free time for around an hour to play basketball, football or just to relax. They will then be lined up and taken back into the hall before the doors open for parents to join us in the hall at 4.45pm ready for a prompt start at 5pm.

We are all looking forward to showcasing the talent across the Academy and this should be a celebration of what they have achieved this term in their lessons. Please come and support your child at this event which should finish around 6.15pm. Unaccompanied students who want to see the concert will be turned away on the door as they need to come with an adult who will be responsible for them.

If you have any questions about the event, then please do not hesitate to get in touch with me directly or with your child's form tutor.

Yours sincerely,

PL Bull

Head of Music

Shannon Road Kings Norton Birmingham B38 9DE Tel: 0121 459 4451

Email: info@arkkingsacademy.org Website: www.arkkingsacademy.org

